

1110 New York Ave. Alamogordo, New Mexico 88310

22 February, 2012

Stephanie Bettman Luke Halpin

RE: EVENT AT THE FLICKINGER CENTER

Dear Stephanie & Luke,

Just wanted to let you know how much we enjoyed having you perform here at the Flickinger Center for Performing Arts. The entire experience with both of you was wonderful.

We received letters from some of the school children and teachers that attended your "School Performance" here. All of them raved about how much they enjoyed seeing and hearing you perform and their experience attending a live performance. The older crowd that attended the evening performance was even more enthusiastic. We had many comments about bringing you back in the future and how much they loved your music and lyrics.

From the staff, we would all like to say thank you. You both made our jobs so easy. You were both so professional and very easy to work with. The most important thing for us was how good you made our audiences feel with your music and how engaging you were with them. Our patrons enjoy great music but they really love artist that are complete entertainers, such as both of you.

Sincerely,

Jim Mack

Executive Director

Flickinger Center for Performing Arts